
Letters of Appreciation (Details)

No. Date Watch/Personnel Involved Brief Details Section

337 27/10/2018 Barnard Castle Crew

A letter was received fdrom Mr Cooke-Hurle thanking crews for efficiently dealibng with a fire he recently 

had. He was particularly impressed with the spped and efficiency of the response of the call and how quickly 

the situation was brought under control.

Barnard Castle Station

338 29/10/2018 Fire and Rescue Service

A letter was received by Keith Wanley from David Nicholson, Home Office Statistic Team thanking Graeme 

Lockhart for his work with the national IRS reconciliation Washup. This was particularly noticeable as Graeme 

was the only person to be thanked individually on the summary report.

Fire and Rescue Service

339 29/10/2018 Fire & Rescue Service
A letter was received from Det. Chief Inspector Victoria Martin from Durham Constabulary to ACFO Sarah 

Nattrass thanking her for her speech at the STAR event held recently.
Fire and Rescue Service

340 09/11/2018 Fire & Rescue Service
A picture of thanks was received from Seaview Primary School thanking Paul Hodgson and Crew for paying 

them a visit at their school and giving them lots of tips on fire safety awareness.
Fire and Rescue Service

341 16/11/2018 Sedgefield personnel
A letter of thanks has been received from George Bolam Foods Ltd thanking Sedgefield crew for their prompt 

action when there was a fire at the premises.
Sedgefield Station

342 30/11/2018 Bishop Auckland Personnel
An email was received from Sheila Horner, asst. Town Clerk, thanking Bishop 'on call' crew for attending the 

Christmas Event held on 23rd November in the market place.
Bishop Auckland Station

343 30/11/2018 High Handenhold Red Watch a thank you card was received thanking the crew for assisting an elderly lady who had fallen out of bed High Handenhold Station

344 30/11/2018 Consett Red Watch
A thank you letter was received from Helen Philips of the Bridge, Lanchester thanking Red Watch, Consett for 

attending the school and giving a talk on road safety.
Consett Station

345 30/11/2018 Sedgefield Personnel

An email was received from Sally Johnson, Work Related Learning Officer, Durham Education Business 

Partnership thanking crew from Sedgefield and Joe Astbury for the careers workshop they ran at Sedgefield 

Community College.

Sedgefield Station

346 07/12/2018 Community Safety Team
Chris Hockaday received a card from Dr C S Peel thanking CS staff for fitting 2 smoke alarms in his mothers 

house.
Fire and Rescue Service

347 07/12/2018 Fire and Rescue Service
A letter was received from Arthur Lockyear, organiser of the Durham Remembrance Parade, thanking the 

service for all the assistance he was given.
Fire and Rescue Service

348 14/12/2018 Fire & Rescue Service Thank you to Gary Plews who has raised £810 for the Fire Fighters Charity. Fire and Rescue Service

349 14/12/2018 White Watch, Durham
A thank you card has been received from Nick and Alison Eastholt thanking White Watch, Durham for 

rescuing their grandson when he was stuck in their car recently.
Durham Station

350 21/12/2018 Stuart Errington
A letter was received thanking Stuart Errington from TWFRS for the support for the 1st Fire & Rescue LGBT 

Network Conference.
Fire and Rescue Service

351 21/12/2018 Bishop Auckland Personnel
A card was received thanking Bishop Auckland Blue Watch for the very informative talk they gave to 

Staindrop Primary School.
Bishop Auckland Station
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